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COUNTY OF EL DORADO 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 
 

Facilities Division 
 

 
Date:  May 10, 2012 
   
To: Board of Supervisors 
    
From:  Russell Fackrell, Facilities Manager, Chief Administrative Office    
 
Subject: El Dorado County Animal Shelter Update 
   
 
 
Letters of intent have been issued on multiple sites for a future animal shelter and adjacent land.  
We expect to hear back from the owners of these properties within the next week.  We continue 
to investigate the viability of all the sites directed by the Board.   
 
We have been contacted by several property owners and brokers regarding other potential sites 
within the County.  We have visited several of these to determine if they suit the County’s 
needs.  We continue to consider other sites and will bring future possibilities to the Board’s 
attention. 
 
At this time there is no new information to report.  We will provide the Board with another update 
on May 22nd. 
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